
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In order to be good stewards of our resources, 

careful arrangement and thoughtful planning are 

required and the feedback of our parishioners is 

essential.  Your participation in this Feasibility 

Study is an important factor in making this 

project a success. Your input will enable us to 

prepare a course of action so that together we can 

make educated projections concerning our 

future. 

 

Your survey answers will be seen only by 

Guidance in Giving, the firm assisting the 

parish with this study. They will not be seen by 

Fr. Dennis or any of the Parish Staff.  So we 

invite you to respond openly!  
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Parish-Wide Feasibility Study Continues! 

Survey Weekend 
 

We thank all families who have responded to the study regarding our proposed new church.  All answers 

received will be incorporated into the final report that summarizes the thoughts and opinions of the 

parishioners of St. Kateri Tekawitha. The survey only takes a few minutes and provides us with valuable 

feedback.  

 

If you have yet to respond to the study, we ask that you complete a survey and either drop it in the offertory 

collection or return it to the Parish Office.  Survey forms are also available at the entrances of church.  You 

may also respond online: 

 Go to the parish website https://www.stkateritekakwitha.org/ 

 On home page, click on “Feasibility Study” 

 You may also participate in the study via the QR code below. 

  
 

If you would like a paper copy of the survey mailed to you, please contact the parish office.  Your input 

is vital in shaping our plans and determining the future of our Catholic family for years to come. Be assured 

that this questionnaire is highly confidential and not a formal solicitation. It is geared however, to obtain 

and gauge the sentiments, attitudes, and support of our parishioners regarding the proposed new church. 

For more information, please contact the Parish Office:  (951) 845-2849 

A view of the preliminary new church interior 


